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   August 20, 2001 
 
 
 
[DELETION] 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. [DELETION], 
 
 This letter responds to your August 10th letter to the Appraisal Foundation, which was 
forwarded to us, regarding your experience with the Connecticut Real Estate Appraisal 
Commission (“Commission”). 
 
 According to information provided by the Commission, you have not completed the 
educational requirements prescribed by Connecticut for a Provisional Appraiser License. 
Specifically, you have not taken and passed the required course on the Uniform Standards of 
Professional Appraisal Practice. Until you meet this requirement, the Commission cannot issue a 
license to you. 
 
 If you do not believe this information to be correct, or if you have any additional questions, 
please let me know. 
 
   Sincerely, 
 
 
 
   Ben Henson 
   Executive Director 
   
cc: James T. Fleming, Commissioner 


